
Hanover Manor HOA Board Meeting  
December 6, 2023 

 
In Attendance: Dan Glosier, President; Diane Uhll, Treasurer; Clair Johnson, Secretary. Absent: 
Peter Bishop, Vice President 
 
Dan called the meeting to order. 
 
PO Box renewal due. 
 
Entrance sign: Existing border pavers were removed and reset, and mulch was installed.  
Neighbors whose property adjoins the entrance sign, Paul & Teresa Maletich, and Joe & Clair 
Johnson did the reset and mulching. Diane issued Clair a check for $34.37 for the mulch. 
 
Fines for property owners that have sheds and have not removed them were issued in June. 
Quarterly notices will now be sent out twice a year instead of quarterly to save cost that City & 
Village charge to send out the notices. 
 
Motion made to adjourn, seconded and all were in favor. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
Clair Johnson 


